
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Superintendent 
Dear Rosemead Community and Friends,  
 
Wishing everyone a Happy Chinese Lunar New Year!  
 
It is a busy time of year in the Rosemead School District. We are              
both in celebration mode and preparations mode. We are         
celebrating the new year with performances and activities at all of           
our sites. Dragon dancers, drummers, acrobats and classroom        
lessons regarding the lunar year are activities that can be found if            
you visited our schools.  These activities teach, inform, and value the traditions of many of the families serve.  
 
We are also in the middle of our Founder’s Day celebrations. In partnership with our Parent-Teacher-Associations                
(PTAs), every school in our district will put on a special student performance and recognize key members of our                   
community that contribute their time, talent and treasure for the betterment of our students and district. I hope you will                    
take the time to visit one of these performances.  It's our students’ way of saying thank you for the support you provide.  
 
We are also in preparation mode. By the time you read this, all of our schools will have completed their annual School                      
Accountability Report Cards (SARC). These can be found on our district and site websites. The accountability report                 
cards outline the profile of each school as well as our goals and accomplishments. The creation and publication of our                    
SARCs are mandated by Education Code as a way of informing the community as to what is happening in our schools                     
and district.  
 
Several of our schools are also preparing for their annual Leadership Day. Leadership Day is an opportunity for our                   
schools to showcase to the community how we are preparing students to Learn, Grow, and Lead. Through the use of the                     
Leader In Me 7 Habits of Highly Effective People Franklin Covey system, our schools implement curriculum and                 
practices aimed at creating student leaders and life-long learners. This work is showcased on a special day, Leadership                  
Day, where community members and fellow educators are welcomed by our schools to experience how the 7 habits are                   
implemented and the impact these practices can have on school culture. If you have not experienced a Leadership Day                   
in Rosemead, I highly encourage you to visit our schools. Information regarding Leadership Day and anything related to                  
our schools can be found on our school websites.  Links to each of our school websites can be found below.  
 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/​encinita​   ​www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/​janson​  ​www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/​muscatel 
www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/​savannah​   ​www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/​shuey  

 
Lastly, as I enter my third month as Superintendent of the Rosemead School District, I would like to again thank the                     
Rosemead community for your warm welcome and support. I have quickly found out what a precious little gem the                   
Rosemead School District and community is. As a district, we will continue to work to polish that gem so that the shine                      
sparkles throughout the San Gabriel Valley. 
 
Respectfully,  
Alejandro Ruvalcaba 
Superintendent 
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Educational Services Department: 
ENROLLMENT - TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN, KINDERGARTEN, AND 1​ST​-8​TH​ GRADE 

Enrollment for our 2018-2019 school year has begun. We have implemented our online enrollment process for                
Transitional Kindergarten, Kindergarten, and 1st through 8th Grade enrollment. Please visit the District website at               
www.rosemead.k12.ca.us and click on “Online Enrollment System” on the mid-upper left-hand side. ​Preschool             
Program​:  visit the District Office, Suite 150 to register.  ​Transitional Kindergarten through 8th Grade Program:  
1) enroll online and 2) visit your homeschool.  For more information visit or call the District Office/your homeschool. 

 
Encinita Elementary School  

(626) 286-3111 
www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/encinita 

4515 Encinita Ave. 
Rosemead, CA 91770 

Mildred B. Janson Elementary School 
(626) 288-3150 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/janson 
8628 Marshall St. 

Rosemead, CA 91770 

Savannah Elementary School 
(626) 443-4015 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/savannah 
3720 Rio Hondo Ave. 
Rosemead, CA 91770 

Emma. W. Shuey Elementary School 
(626) 287-5221 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/shuey 
8472 E. Wells Street 
Rosemead, CA 91770 

Muscatel Middle School 
(626) 287-1139 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/muscatel 
4201 Ivar Ave. 

Rosemead, CA 91770 

Rosemead School District  
District Office 

Welcome Center - Suite 150 
3907 Rosemead Blvd. 
Rosemead, CA 91770 

 
Questions: 

Preschool enrollment & qualification:  contact Mrs. Bella Galvan, (626) 312-2900 x235, ​bgalvan@rosemead.k12.ca.us 
TK-8th gr. & Transfer permits: contact Ms. Myrene Melendez, (626) 312-2900 x213, ​mmelendez@rosemead.k12.ca.us 

 

Important Upcoming Dates: 
Day Date Event Time / Location Questions - Contact 
Tues. Feb. 5 LCAP Input Meeting District Office - Board Room Educational Services 
Wed. Feb. 6 Late Start Day Students start at 9:30 a.m. Schools Main Office 
Wed. Feb. 6 Encinita Founder’s Day Encinita Elementary School, 6:00 p.m. School Main Office 
Thurs. Feb. 7 Board of Trustees Meeting District Office - Board Room Superintendent’s Office 
Mon. Feb. 11 Lincoln’s Birthday Holiday Schools/District Closed Schools Main Office 
Fri. Feb. 15 Student Free Day/Professional 

Development Day 
Students No School Schools Main Office 

Mon. Feb. 18 President’s Day Holiday Schools/District Closed Schools Main Office 
Wed. Feb. 20 Late Start Day Students start at 9:30 a.m. Schools Main Office 
Thurs. Feb. 21 Janson Founder’s Day Mildred B. Janson Elementary School, 

6:00 p.m. 
School Main Office 

Sat. Feb. 23 Board of Trustees Meeting District Office - Board Room Superintendent’s Office 
Tues. Feb. 26 Savannah Founder’s Day Savannah Elementary School, 6:00 p.m. School Main Office 
Thurs. Feb. 28 Shuey Founder’s Day Emma W. Shuey Elementary School, School Main Office 
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6:00 p.m. 
Wed. Mar. 6 Late Start Day Students start at 9:30 a.m. Schools Main Office 
Thurs. Mar. 7 Board of Trustees Meeting District Office - Board Room Superintendent’s Office 
Wed. Mar. 20 Late Start Day Students start at 9:30 a.m. Schools Main Office 
Thurs. Mar. 21 Board of Trustees Meeting District Office - Board Room Superintendent’s Office 
 


